
                                                                                                            Building Resilience | Building Peace 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 

The BRAVE focus is a monthly newsletter of the BRAVE movement. This issue, number 015 focuses on the 

BRAVE activities in the month of August 2018: 

 

 Violence Against Children in Madrassa project meeting held on 3rd August 2018. The Center for 

Sustainable Conflict Resolution committee held a meeting at CSCR offices to deliberate on how to take 

the project to the next level, find out what needs to be done, expected challenges and implementation 

strategies. 

 

 The National Counter Terrorism Centre (NCTC) convened a workshop for counsellors and psychologists 

on disengagement and rehabilitation of violent extremists. The workshop took place at Eanshipai Lodge 

Naivasha from Monday 6th to Thursday 9th August 2018. CSCR mobilized BRAVE members from Isiolo, 

Garissa, Nyeri, and Nairobi to participate. 

 Arigatou International-Nairobi in partnership with the government of the United Arab Emirates (UAE) 

Ministry of Interior organized 3rd pre-conference interfaith dialogue workshop for faith communities in 

the Sub-Saharan Africa region on Child Dignity Online. The 1st and 2nd Pre conference workshops were 

in Egypt and Ghana respectively. The pre-conference took place at Sarova Panafric Hotel, Nairobi on 7th 

August 2018. Countries represented in workshop were Tanzania, Uganda, Siere Leone, Nigeria, 

Cameroun, and the host Kenya. Representatives from Muslim, Christian, Hindu, Sikh and traditional 

religious communities attended. The main conference will take place in November 2018 in the United 

Arab Emirate (UAE).                                                                                                             

Below is the pictorial report of these activities; 
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Violence Against Children in Madrassa (VACM) Project 
Meeting 

 
Date: 3rd August 2018 

Venue: CSCR Offices - 50, Riverside Drive  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Sh. Ibrahim Lethome (in a white Kanzu) giving 

background of the VACM project 

 

CSCR committee members discussing the way forward 
on the VACM project 

  
Sh. Ramadhan Aula stressing a point on the VACM 

action plans 

 

Dr. Mustafa Ali explaining the Madrasa directory 
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Counsellors and Psychologists Workshop on Rehabilitation and 

Reintegration of Violent Extremists 

Date: August 6th to 10th 2018  

Venue: Enashipai - Naivasha 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

لَى دِمَائهِِمْ وَأمَْوَالِ الْمُسْلِمُ مَنْ سَلِمَ النَّاسُ مِنْ لِسَانِهِ وَيدَِهِ وَالْمُؤْمِنُ مَنْ أمَِنهَُ النَّاسُ عَ  •  

  

The Muslim is the one from whose tongue and hand the people are safe, and the 

believer is the one who is trusted with the lives and wealth of the people. Prophet 

~Muhammad (PUH) 

 

Group photo of Counsellors and Psychologists at the Rehabilitation and Reintegration of Violent Extremists 

Workshop in Naivasha 
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Interfaith Alliance for Safer Communities: Child Dignity Online 
Workshop 

3rd Pre-Event Workshop Sub-Saharan Africa Region 
 
Date: 7th August 2018 

Venue: Sarova Panafric Hotel 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

Sh. Ibrahim Lethome representing BRAVE in the 3rd 
Pre-Event Workshop 

A participant from Ethiopia and Dr. Mustafa having 
a chat during breaktime  

 

Sh. Muhammad Rao and Sh. Abdulatiff Abdulkarim 
both of Islamic Foundation, and Rev. Dr. Samuel 
Kobia posing for a photo during the event 

 

Sh. Ramadhan Aula making his presentation during 
3rd Pre-Event Workshop 
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 50, Riverside Drive, P.O. Box 27687-00100, Nairobi, Kenya, Tel: +254 722763794, 
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